
 

 
 
 
September 10, 2021 
 
 
Via Email 
 
Office of the Select Board 
Town of Littleton 
Littleton Town Hall 
37 Shattuck Rd. 
Littleton, MA 01460 
 
 
Re: Town of Littleton – Cable Television Renewal License 
 
Dear Select Board: 
 
Please find enclosed the executed Cable Television Renewal License between the Town of Littleton and 
Comcast which commenced August 25, 2021 and will expire on August 24, 2031. 
 
Upon review of the License, it was noted that Section 15.11(b) refences a notification address for 330 
Billerica Road.   Please be advised the correct address is: 5 Omni Way, Chelmsford, MA 01824.  Also, 
inadvertently the side letters previously provide to the Town refenced the incorrect address for the 
Town.  Attached are updated letters for your files.  Apologies for the inconvenience. 
 
Please feel free to contact me via Gregory_Franks@cable.comcast.com or Pat Shearns via 
Patrick_Shearns@comcast.com should you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

Gregory Franks 
Greg Franks, Sr. Manager 
Government Relations 
 
Enc. 
 
cc:  Attorney Peter Epstein  (via email) 
 Town Counsel – Town of Littleton (via email) 
 Cable Advisory Committee – Town of Littleton (via email) 
 Shonda Green – MA DTC (via email) 
 Pat Shearns – Comcast Sr. Manager of Government & Regulatory Affairs (via email) 
 Denise Mason – Comcast Manager of Government & Regulatory Affairs (via email) 
 Comcast Corporate Franchising (via transmittal email) 
 Comcast Division Franchising and Finance (via transmittal email) 
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